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Dear Ambassadors  
 
As you know, all Ambassadors are currently working on a project with the team from the NHS and Sheffield 
Teaching Hospitals Trust. The project is all about Stroke Prevention.  
 
In your teams, we hope you will be working together to come up with an idea, plan and then carry out your 
projects. This can be done by means of a poster, a video, a power point presentation or even a TikTok. 
 
All the Schools and teams participating are invited to St Mary’s Church, Conference and Community 
Centre, Bramall Lane, Sheffield, S2 4QZ on 6th February 2024 to present your projects to a panel of staff from 
the NHS. These will then be judged and the winners announced with some prizes to be handed out.  
 
The following schools will be attending the Afternoon session 12.30 – 14.30. 
Sir Thomas Wharton Academy, Wath Academy, King Edward VII School, Maltby Academy, Sheaf Training 
Centre 
 
We know this can be daunting so if you want to invite any parents and carers along to watch the 
presentations at 1.00- 2.30pm then please ask them to come. 
 
EVENT DETAILS: 
  

• Venue:  St Mary’s Church, Conference and Community Centre, Bramall Lane,Sheffield, S2 4QZ 
 

• Date:   6th February 2024 
 
TIMINGS: 
 

• 12.30pm   Arrival  
• 12.45pm  Introductions 
• 1.15-2.30pm        Presentations to take place and winners announced  
• 2.30pm  End of Event  

 
FURTHER EVENT GUIDANCE: 
 
Parking: There is parking outside the venue 
 
If you have any further questions or require further information prior to the day, please contact Sarah Ward 
(07852 168697)  
 
 
  


